
From: Senate Education Committee <SEduComm@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/22/2014 2:21:08 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Winter Weather Protocol

This is an automated reply.

Thank you for writing - your message has been received. I typically receive a large number of messages each day and do 
my best to read each one and respond in a most timely manner.

If you are a constituent (a resident of Senate District 20), please be sure your name and residential address are included in 
your message so I may appropriately respond as soon as possible.

Again, thank you for your correspondence. I appreciate your understanding and patience in awaiting a more personal
response.

Kind regards,
John Courson
SC Senator
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